
STREET SWEEPING NOTICE 

Please be advised that the Village of Donnelly will be street sweeping the Village star�ng April 22 - 
30, 2024, weather permi�ng. 

Please keep vehicles off the street during the day (9am – 4pm), if possible. 

Please be careful when passing worker and machinery.  Due to reduced visibility, please slow down and 
keep a safe distance. 

Residential street sweeping is completed in the spring and fall to remove debris that accumulates on our 
roads and public parking lots. This includes leaves, sand, gravel, branches, rocks, dirt and garbage. 

Please give Public Works plenty of room to work, and help us keep our streets clean, by removing 
vehicles and other items (ex: basketball nets) from the roadway when street sweeping has begun in your 
neighbourhood. In doing this, you help us ensure motorist safety and keep debris from ending up in the 
Village’s stormwater network. 


